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Dear Legislators, 

Oregon’s vote-by-mail has been functioning beautifully, and should be maintained. 

Vote-by-mail allows people with mobility concerns to vote more easily, it allows 

people with various different schedules to vote when it is convenient for them, and 

submit their votes over a range of days to accommodate their schedules.  The voter 

turnout rate is consistently higher with vote-by mail.  This demonstrates that the 

system encourages voting and is a force to enfranchise voters.  Vote-by-mail allows a 

paper trail, which aids election accountability. 

For these reasons I urge a "No" vote on in-person election-day voting.  Our vote-by-

mail system is an excellent example of operational integrity and building voter 

engagement.  

Thank you,  

Jennifer Callison 

3624 SE 14th Ave, Portland, OR 97202 

503-285-0364 

Jcalforever41@gmail.com 

 


